
 

 

 
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG15-018 
 
 
Date:  February 11, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Regulatory Services Division 
RE:  Delayed Implementation of Tied to Stock Order Marking and Reporting Requirements  

 

This circular updates CBOE Regulatory Circular RG14-171 

On January 7, 2015, the Chicago Board Options Exchange, Incorporated (the “Exchange”) filed SR-
CBOE-2015-004 for immediate effectiveness with the Securities and Exchange Commission in order to 
delay the compliance date for CBOE Rules 6.53(y) – Tied to Stock Order and 15.2A – Reports of 
Execution of Stock Transactions, which was originally February 9, 2015 (See RG14-171). 
 
Any new compliance date and any changes to the types of data required and/or the uniform file structures 
and formats will be announced via regulatory circular or rule filing in the near future.   
 
Any questions may be submitted to the Regulatory Interpretations Guidance Team via email at 
reginterps@cboe.com.  
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